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Date: March____, 2023 
 
To: House Committee on Rules 
From: Insert your name 
RE: Support for HB 2708 and Classified Staff Recognition Week 
 
Chair Fahey and Members of the House Committee on Rules,  
 
My name is (insert name and credentials is applicable) and I am writing to express support for 
House Bill 2708, which will move the State of Oregon to recognize the essential work performed 
by K-12 classified staff. 
 
Add 3-5 sentences about why Classified Staff deserve recognition and awareness.  
 
Classified employees are professional education staff who are critical to the 
success of our schools. It is essential that we increase awareness and respect for them as 
professional educators.  
 
I urge your yes vote on HB 2708. Thank you for your time.  
 
Sincerely,  
Your name  
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